
Heather Garth PTA 

Halloween Movie Night 

The PTA have arranged a spooky Halloween movie night, which will be held at the end of 

school from 3.05pm and until 4:50pm. The movies will be held over three sessions. There 

will be a charge of £2 pound per child to cover the costs of snacks and a drink. Money must 

be paid in advance to secure the place along with the slip below to consent your child is able 

to watch the movie stated. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED FROM SCHOOL BY AN ADULT.  

The dates will be as follows:- 

Year 1 & 2 will be held on the 10th Oct. Film Hotel Transylvania   

Year 3 & 4 will be held on the 17th Oct. Film Coco  

Year 5 & 6 will be held on the 24th Oct. Film Hocus Pocus 

Please fill in the slip below and return with payment before 4th October. Children attending 

will need collecting from the hall. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Name of child……………………………………….. 

Class…………………………………. 

I give permission for my child to attend the film session and give consent for them to watch 

the above-mentioned film. I will collect my child from the Hub door.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED FROM SCHOOL BY AN ADULT.  

 

Signed………………………………………………….. 

Please Check out our Heather Garth PTA page on Facebook to keep up to date with 

upcoming events. 

 


